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Greetings,        September 2014 

Another busy month. We were blessed with a donation of first aid training and fire extinguisher 

training. We’re required to have this training by the social welfare system, and it’s very 

expensive. We had a visitor from Texas whose husband was here hunting and his wife Ila came 

to spend two days with us, and brought a check from the company she works for. Micky also 

had a friend she worked with 20 years ago visit for 3 days. It was great to see Cheryl again. 

Communication was a huge issue again this month. The post office is in it’s second month of 

being on strike and our internet was having major issues. We’re very excited to welcome our 

third grandchild into the world. What a beautiful baby. Unfortunately we won’t get to hold Bella 

until she’s about a year old. 

About eight of our children participated in an arts festival this month. It was also Teyani and 

Mama Kedibone’s birthday. Teyani had another eye exam. He continues to improve. The doctor 

wants him to see a specialist the end of next month. 

 

The office remodeling is completed and it looks fantastic. We now have our own library and 

computer lab. Thanks to the Hayes family, Adam’s dad, Bud and Lori Aplin, and Bob and Mollie 

Shobe and all their hard work. 

 



 

 

Our male kudo had an accident and 

broke his leg. We had no choice but to 

put him down. Ethan has become a real 

master with his compound bow, so Ethan 

was able to put him out of his misery. We 

hated to do it, he was a beautiful animal. 

Ethan will be having the skull mounted 

and the skin tanned. We have a freezer 

full of meat. 

 

 

The Hayes family left the end of this month on furlough. They will return the first week of 

January. While gone, they will be raising funds for their support, representing The Fold and 

Prince Ministry at the missions convention, and visiting with family. They will be sorely missed. 

On a good note, we had a recent call with the Botzum family, and if all goes well, they could be 

here as early as April. 

 

Prayer requests:  Ability to get paperwork finished quickly and submitted to the social welfare 
system, and a quick approval.  Teyani’s eye lesion. Short and long term volunteers.  Safe 
travels and return of the Hayes family.   
 
Praises:  The Botzum’s future with The Fold.  Local interests in The Fold continue to increase 
and the recent donations.  Acknowledgement from the social welfare system. Teyani’s eye 
continues to improve. 

  

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


